
BUDGET HEARING 

NOV 9, 2020 
 

Public hearings for the town of Grantsburg was called to order by chairman Jim Paden at 5:30 

p.m. supervisors Tim curtain and Dana Shultz were in attendance. The pledge of allegiance was 

recited.  The clerk reviewed the proposed 2021 budget summary.   There were no questions. 

Motion by Supervisor Curtin to close the budget hearing and 2nd by Supervisor Shultz s... 

Hearing closed.  

  

 

Special Town Meeting 

Nov 9, 2020 

 

The special town meeting was called to order by Chairman Paden at 5:47.  In attendance, were 

Chairman Paden, Supervisor Curtin, Supervisor Shultz, Lee Moyer, Marion Moyer, Joe Parr and 

Maury Holst. Motion by supervisor curtain to approve the $240,141 Levy for the 2021; an 

increase of 1.21% as allowed by the state, to approve the 2020 budget for year 2021 at $462,342, 

the motion was seconded by Supervisor Shultz. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Request made by Chairman Paden to increase the elected officials’ annual salaries; The 

Chairman from $3,600 to $5,000 annually. The Supervisors from $ 1,800 to $2,500 annually. 

Lee Moyer made a motion to approve the increase of the salaries, beginning with the term 

starting April 2021, the motion was seconded by Joe Parr and the Motion carried. 

 

 Motion to close the special meeting made by Supervisor Curtain it was seconded by Supervisor 

Shultz. Passed unanimously. 

 

Special Meeting 

Nov 9, 2020 

 

Chairman Paden opened the special meeting to adopt the 2020 Budget for the 2021 year. 

Motion to adopt the 2020 Budget made by Supervisor Shultz, seconded by Supervisor Curtin. 

Passed unanimously. 

 

Motion to adjourn made by supervisor Curtin, seconded by Supervisor Shultz. Passed 

unanimously.  

 

Respectfully submitted by Clerk Treasurer Toni Carter 


